
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 8 – 14.06.2024 
 
Hi everyone, 
With the upcoming election on 4th July, it was great that the School Council got the chance to 
attend a meeting with Mayor Davis and a number of town councillors.  A huge thank you to 
everyone at the Council Chambers for making this such an informative experience for the children 
(and with numerous biscuits thrown in too!) We also looked at Democracy as one of the 5 British 
Values in our assembly this week.  The children were so good with their answers and their 
knowledge of the General Election. 
 
Other things this week:  We have had some Year 10 students from TCC working with our children 
this week, our girls won 9-1 in the football and the Year 2 children from TNIS came up for a couple 
of hours to see Carbeile. The year 4 children have also completed their Multiplication Tables 
Check, a compulsory government test. 
 
We have launched the Year 6 ‘Fiver Challenge’ in maths this week.  This is all to do with the ‘E’ of 
PSHE, ‘Economic’.  We will give every member of Year 6 a crisp £5 note and they have to use 
their business skills to try and launch a project that means they can make profit from it.  They have 
to give me the £5 back but then they keep half of any profit they make and return the other half to 
school.  We are really excited to see what the children come up with.  We will be advertising a 
‘Marketplace’ where the children can sell their ideas and other children in Years 3, 4 and 5 can 
bring money in to buy stuff. 
 
As always, the week has flown by, rammed full of different things going on!! 
 
I hope you enjoy your weekend. 
 
Take care 
 
Mr. H 

 
Cornish Music Evening 
On 3rd July, we will he hosting an evening of Cornish music at St. James’ Church at 6.00pm.  

Tickets will be £2 and will be available from school reception.  There is a limited seating capacity 

at the church, so these will be sold on a first come first served basis.  The music will be provided 

by Mr. Long and his amazing folk band and singers, The Cornish Pasties!  We are hoping that 

there will be a small raffle and refreshments, raising money for the school. 

Ordering Meals 
A big note of thanks to parents/carers for your support in implementing the new meal pre-booking 
system on ParentPay. We have had very few teething problems and the debt has reduced so 
dramatically that there are now only 5 overdrawn accounts. The actual meal choices (rather than 
colours) menus will go online during the summer? A quick reminder about the colour choices too? 
 
RED – Meat Option                                                     GREEN – Meat Free Option 

YELLOW – Baked Potato Option                           PURPLE – Ham Baguette 

BLUE – Tuna Baguette                                               ORANGE – Cheese Baguette 



Lottery 
We are trying everything we can to raise a few extra funds for the school.  To this end, Mrs. Best, 
our chair of the PTFA, has found out about Your School Lottery.  Basically, tickets cost £1 and for 
every ticket sold, 40p goes to Carbeile and 36p goes into a cash prize.  Someone from our school 
is then guaranteed to win a prize every week. This might not prove to be a big hit, but worth a go 
to see if parents (and everyone in the community) are interested.  Please share this so we get 
maximum exposure, maximum money to the school, and a bigger prize for our parents or 
members of the community to win! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Parent Drop Ins 
We have been offered an informal drop in service with a family worker from the Early Help. 
They can offer advice regarding Early Help and a family worker’s role. 
Areas for support might include: Parenting, SEND, behaviour, sleep, parental conflict, mental 
health, bereavement, Toileting, Trauma, education and many more.  If you are interested, please 
come into school on Wednesday 26th June, 9.00am-11.00am. 
 
Year 3 Dates 
On Thursday 27th June, Year 3 will be going to Seaton Beach.  Details have been sent out. 
On Wednesday 3rd July at 11.30am, the year 3 children would love to share their ukulele playing 
with their parents.  So if you are free to come and see them, I know they would love to do some 
strumming for you! 
 
Maths Workshop 
Thanks to the parents who attended the maths workshop about fractions on Thursday this 

week.  Here is a link to some free workbooks that support each unit of work and can be completed 

at home. 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/free-downloads 

Trips Information 
As I have said before, I will include information below every now and then. 

 
Previous trips include: 
Year 3 Fizzpop - £5.10 – 85% Paid. £341.70 of £402.90 collected. School subsidised £61.20. 
Year 4 Paignton Zoo - £23.60 – 91% Paid. £1699.20 of £1864.40 collected. School Subsidised 
£165.20. 
 
Current trips include: 
Year 5 Clip ‘n’ Climb - £21.60 – 84% Paid. £1459.20 of £1728.00 collected. £268.80 still owed. 
Year 3 Seaton Beach - £9.75 – 69% Paid. £536.25 of £770.25 collected. £234.00 still owed. 
Year 3 Shark Sleepover - £40.00 – 76% Paid. £2430.00 of £3160.00 collected. £730.00 still owed. 
Year 6 Camel Creek - £18.60 – 69% Paid. £1190.40 of £1729.80 collected. £539.40 still owed. 
Year 6 Residential Deposit (next year) - £40.00 – 70% Paid. £2320.00 of £3240.00 
collected. £920.00 still owed. 
 
Parent Courses 
I have attached a number of parenting courses to the newsletter this week.  If any of them are of 
interest, then please do contact the providers. 
 
Dates for your diary: 

SUMMER  

Tuesday 18th June 
Year 4 Celebration Assemblies – Lynher 1.30pm, Tamar, 
2.00pm, Ottery 2.30pm 

Thursday 20th June Mufti all day in sports gear to raise money for the MUGA at TCC 

Tuesday 25th June Sports Day (hopefully) 

Wednesday 26th June Parent drop-in sessions 

Thursday 27th June Year 3 trip to Seaton beach 

Wednesday 3rd July Year 3 ukulele performance  

Friday 5th July Year 2 parent meeting  

Friday 5th July Year 3 Aquarium Sleepover 

Wednesday 10th July 
Transition Day where all children move to their new class for the 
day. Year 6 to TCC in uniform 

Thursday 11th July Summer Term Reports to Parents 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/free-downloads


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th July Year 6 Sleepover 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Thursday 18th July Parents’ Evening 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Colour Run 

Wednesday 24th July LAST DAY OF SUMMER TERM 

Thursday 25th July SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 


